
 

Our Reception children achieved 72% at Good Level of Development, 

National average was 67% which shows strong progress since starting our 

academy across Early Years. 

We achieved Gold Sports Mark – 

moving from our previous 

Bronze Award showing our 

commitment to sport at our 

academy. 

In KS1 SATS, we achieved 79% in our Phonics Screening Check, which is 

equal to National averages, with a total of 87% by the end of Year 2. 

We achieved 67% in Reading for KS1 SATS with 68% being the National 

average. We achieved 67% in Writing for KS1 SATS with 60% being the 

National average. 

We achieved 73% in Maths for KS1 SATS with 71% being the National 

average. 

Reading, writing and maths combined was 67% National being 56%. 

We achieved 80% in Reading for KS2 SATS with National averages being 

73% . Grammar, punctuation and spelling was 86% with National being 

72%. 

We achieved 77% in Writing for KS2 SATS with National averages being 

72%. 

We achieved 89% in Maths for KS2 SATS with National averages being 73%. 

Reading, writing and maths combined was 71% with National being 59%.  

We achieved 21.8 as an average score in the Year 4 

computerised Times table check with the national average 

score being 20.4. 46% of pupils achieved 25/25. We are so 

proud of our pupils mental maths knowledge! 

We have won 2 FFT National Attendance 

Awards across 2 terms for Autumn and 

Spring. Our academy attendance for the year 

is 93.7% with 92.5% being the National 

average. 



  

We enjoyed our Sports Week activities and the week did not disappoint. The sun 

shone down and our children had the best time taking part all week in Taekwondo, 

football, dance, cricket, biking obstacle course, tag rounders, parachute, Boccia 

and Curling.  

On sports day our sports leaders supported pupils from Reception to Year 6 and all 

our pupils put in some excellent effort. Thank you to a great community 

attendance at our events. 

KS2 Y3 girls cricket team coming 3rd in 

the Yorkshire finals well done to them 

all, we were so proud that they were 

invited to play at the national team 

ground at Headingley! 

Active 8 Athletics 

finalists this year. 

South Yorkshire 

Orienteering 

finalists this year. 

3rd in Year 3/4 

Trust Games. 



 

Visits and 

 

A special thanks to our entire teaching team who have carefully 

planned visits, visitors and residential experiences for our pupils 

as part of the Super 60 key memories we want all our pupils to 

have on their journey through our academy. 

For all our pupils we try to make our learning 

come to life with visitors or visits as first hand 

experiences. In KS2 from Y3 to Y6 we have 

residential visits: Austerfield, Kingswood and 

Parsons House in the Peak District. 

Sing Out and Opera North at 

the Dome. Concert at St 

Lawrence’s Church.  



 

Pupil Parliament 

 

Tuck shop – raising over £400 of funds for 

creating calming corners in every 

classroom to support pupils well being 

and mental health. 

Pupils created a special display on our behaviour 

routines roadway and posters for every classroom. 

Member of the Parliament have planned a special 

outdoor library opening in September with 3 new 

reading huts. 

Pupil Parliament members attended Doncaster Civic 

Offices this term and presented in their very own 

meeting in the real Doncaster Chambers. They met 

Leanne Hornsby Director of Children and Young People 

and Education. We were so proud of our pupils. 



 

Key Dates for Autumn Term 2023 

We are closed for the following Training days Monday 4th and 

Tuesday 5th September 

School re- opens for children Y1-6 on Wednesday 6th September, 

EYFS Nursery and Reception transition and induction session dates 

have been sent out to each family. 

Wednesday 13th September Y5 swimming begins.  

Wednesday 13th September Meet your teacher parent/carer open 

evening 3.15-5p.m. 

Monday 18th September Y4 starts the Creative storytelling project. 

Monday 25th September KS1 Institute of Imagination nature 

workshops Y1/2. 

Tuesday 26th September Junkbox workshops KS2 Y3-6. 

Wednesday 27th September Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

Thursday 28th September Red Cross workshop Y6. 

 

Fund raising summer term: a big thank you to all our families who have supported 

our events. Our Talent show raffle, summer fayre and Sports day raffle raised over 

£1000 this goes every year to subsidise all our class visits to reduce any 

contributions. 


